
                                           Ukrainian American Veterans 

                                                                  Post 32, Chicago 

                                                    Gen. John Basil Turchin    
                                                            5000 N. Cumberland Ave.                                                                                                      

                                                                                                Chicago, IL 60056 

                                                                                                                                        Jan. 9, 2019  

 
Monthly Regular Meeting 

 
Commander Peter Bencak called the meeting to order at 8:40 PM.  
Roll Call:  2 Officers, 17 members 
Minutes from the previous meeting accepted by the membership. 

 
Vice Commander’s Report 

 None 
 

Finance Officer’s Report  

 The Finance report for November was read by Peter Bencak due to George Horbenko’s 
absence, and accepted by the membership with copies available for review. 

 

Adjutant’s Report 
 None 

 

Quartermaster’s Report 
 None 

 

Service Officer/Sick Call 
 George Kralka 

 
Immediate Past National Commander’s/ National Committees Report  

 National Pub. Relations/Trib Officer Bohdan Dudycz gave a report on the Wounded 
Warrior Rehab Fund.  Donations for the Wounded Warrior Rehab fund are via deposit 
into a Selfreliance account, via US mail to Bohdan’s home,  or a Go Fund Me account.  It 
is Now in the 2nd phase, having sent packets with envelopes to each of the Posts for 
donations, and also delivering packets to our Chicago area parishes.  
 

 
 



Commander’s Report 
 

Old Business 
  Peter mentioned that the date for the After the Holiday Party will be Saturday, Feb. 2, 

2019 at the Cultural Center, starting at 4 pm. 
 

 New Business 

 Jan. 19,2019 Vet’s will be present at St. Vlad’s for a short ceremony. 

 Jan. 20, 2019 Present Colors at “Defenders Day” at the Cultural Center. 

 March 31,2019 Posting Colors at the Selfreliance Annual Mtg. 
 

Other Business 
 Nick Skyba brought up for discussion making the picnic at Round Lake a larger attended      

event. Suggestions as to more advertisement, and possibly having a bus to transport  
people to and from the city. 

 
 
Having no further business, the meeting was officially adjourned at 9:30 pm by Peter Bencak.  
 
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday Feb. 13, 2019 soon after the Legion meeting.  
 
                                                                                                                          Respectfully submitted,                                                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                  Walter P. Nalywajko, Adjutant                                           


